
 

 

 
Newsletter – APRIL 2020 

 
 
 
 

Dear Members 
 
Welcome to our April Newsletter.  
 
We hope that this newsletter finds you and your families safe and well and that the continued lockdown 
period isn't too onerous for you.  Following the LTA and Government guidance, the clubhouse, courts 
and grounds remain closed until further notice. 
 
We have been monitoring the clubhouse and grounds regularly and everything seems in good order.  It is 
sad to see it empty but it is for the common good. 
 
We are making good progress with the floodlight project subcommittee and we will have good proposal(s) 
for debate at the AGM. 
 
 

2020 Club Tournament 
 
The tournament remains postponed 
and we will advise all members of 
any revised dates once we know 
when government restrictions are 
lifted and whether it will be feasible 
given time frames. 

 

Wimbledon Championships 
 
With great regret, we have to inform you that unfortunately due 
to COVID-19, the 2020 Championships have been cancelled.  

 

Grounds and Clubhouse  
 
The garden and grounds are 
continually maintained by Dave 
Watkinson. If you see anyone 
trespassing during this lockdown 
period, please do not hesitate to 
contact Andree Haxton immediately 
on 07900006526. 

Team Tennis 

All matches for the foreseeable future have been cancelled due 
to the Coronavirus pandemic in line with LTA and Government 
guidance. The LTA have advised that county and district 
leagues are suspended until 28th June. 
 

Socials 
 
Our Social Secretary, Jeanette Rickerty has kindly offered to 
help any members who needs to get prescription, shopping 
etc.  If you are struggling please do not hesitate to contact 
Jeanette at jeanetterickerty@gmail.com.   

 

Coaching 

Members who were not booked on last term: please contact Ben at 
btb_elliswickltc@hotmail.com  to go on a waiting list for when coaching starts again.  

 

 
PS, Don’t forget to keep up to date with events at our website http://www.elliswickltc.co.uk 
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